
Meet and Greet 
the Cooperative Forestry Research Unit

For more information contact regina.smith@maine.edu The University of Maine Orono is an equal 
opportunity/affirmative action institution.

When: Thursday December 16th, from 3:00PM - 5:00PM

Where: Room 263, Nutting Hall, University of Maine Orono
       Center for Research on Sustainable Forests office

Who: Dr. Neil Thompson (UMFK) & CFRU program leader
    and the rest of our staff!

Dr. Neil Thompson 

started as program leader 

in October 2021. 

What:

• Are you a researcher? Come talk with us about fund-
  ing opportunities. RFPs are being accepted now 
  through January 1, 2022.

• Are you a student seeking summer employment? 
  Chat with us about open positions starting in late 
  May that will bring you all over northern and central 
  Maine and provide you with field and research 
  experience.

• Does your organization already belong to the    
  CFRU and you’re looking to connect with new 
  members? Join us!


